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  2014-2015 APC Binder:  Tab F – APC Minutes 

ACADEMIC POLICIES COMMITTEE 
Meeting Minutes 

March 5, 2015 
 
 

Attendance:  Walter Cho, Heather Ross, Jeff McKinstry, Bettina Pedersen (in place of Carol 
Blessing), Diana Cordileone, Paul Bassett, Susan Rogers, Mark Pitts 
 
Absent:  Jeff Sullivan (SP15 sabbatical), Carol Blessing (SP15 sabbatical), Kathy McConnell,  
Myrna May 
 
Prayer:  Jeff McKinstry  
 
NEW Business 

 
1. Proposal to drop old BA Completion Program from SOE in catalog (Mark Pitts) 

 Program was initially intended to help students with high unit volume to complete 
and move into the classroom. 

 Transfer policy/procedure made program unattractive to students considering it. 

 Recommended for approval as proposed.  M/S/P* 
 

OLD Business 
 
1.   Confusion on upper/lower division policy (discussion) (Mark Pitts) 

 Lower division is approved for upper division use in College of Extended Learning. 

 Not approved for traditional undergrad. 

 Some precedent set with School of Business where a temporary memo of 
understanding was created to resolve transitional issues. 

 Will be working with Kinesiology to determine if this is a viable option.   
 
 
*Vote completed electronically. 
 
 


